
  

  

 

 

 

June 24, 2020 
 
Mr. Steven Jesberg 
Public Works Director 
City of Capitola 
420 Capitola Avenue 
Capitola CA 95010 
 
Re: Conditions Met under SCC Grant Agreement No. 19-143 
 Capitola Wharf Renovation Project 
 
Dear Mr. Jesberg: 
 
On behalf of the Conservancy’s Executive Officer, this letter confirms the conditions 
precedent to commencement of the project and disbursement of funds, including an 
approved work plan, as provided in Coastal Conservancy Grant Agreement No. 19-143 
have been met. Thus, you are now authorized to commence work described in the 
approved work program. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
TIMOTHY DUFF 
 
Timothy Duff 
Project Manager 
 
Cc  Kailash Mozumder, Public Works Project Manager  

SCC Contracts Unit 
  
 

1515 Clay Street, 10th Floor  

Oakland, California 94612 

(510) 286-1015 

 


